
AEO OFFICE BEING SHIFTED TO NEW BUILDING 

 ASSISTANT EDUCATIONAL OFFICE WILL START FUNCTIONING IN 

THE NEW BUILDING OPPOSITE POLICE STATTION FROM 4
TH

 FEBRUARY 

2016 ONWARDS.  ALL LP/UP HMs AND TEACHERS OF SCHOOLS NEAR 

WADAKKANCHERY ARE REQUESTED TO ATTEND THE INAUGURAL 

FUNCTION HELD AT 4 P.M ON 4
TH

 FEBRUARY 2016. 

         (SD/-) 

      ASSISTANT EDUCATIONAL OFFICER, 

            WADAKKANCHERY 

 

 

 


